

Dear Guests:

We are glad you have joined us this cruise and hope you are having an enjoyable sailing.

Tonight is our exciting Summon The Force Deck Party and we hope you'll join us Midship on Decks 11 and 12 to experience this one-of-a-kind celebration at sea. Due to the use of pyrotechnics during the show along the side of the ship, we ask that you observe these simple verandah safety measures prior to your departure from your stateroom this evening.

- Remove all personal belongings (towels, clothes and any other items) that may be blown overboard or present a fire hazard if left unattended.
- Make certain the verandah door is closed

Should you remain in your stateroom during the deck party, we ask that you stay indoors throughout the fireworks presentation with your verandah door closed. These simple measures will assist in making your cruise experience safe for everyone.

Additional information on the Summon The Force and all the other onboard activities is available in the Personal Navigator.

Again, we're truly glad to have you onboard this cruise and hope that you'll join us on deck and " May the Force be with you".

Sincerely,

Chief Officer Safety Disney Fantasy

Por favor, vuelva la página para Español